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AAACU Celebrates National Chocolate Chip Cookie Day 

Alpena, Michigan, September 19, 2022 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently 
headed out to local businesses to celebrate 
National Chocolate Chip Cookie Day. 

AAACU team members headed out on August 4, 
2022, to deliver chocolate chip cookies to local 
businesses to celebrate National Chocolate Chip 
Cookie Day and to show our appreciation for all 
they do to support our communities. 

Team members enjoyed dropping off sweets and 
getting to visit with other local businesses while 
out and about. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, 
Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a 
Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger 
Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 

Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of August 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,370 members with total assets equal to 
$572,533,121. 

 

Pictured: Isaac Young delivering cookies to Tawas Abstract 
Office employees 


